

Pincher Creek Search and Rescue Society

Box 1705, Pincher Creek, AB, T0K 1W0, Canada

55-727-6825

pcsar@castrov.cuug.ab.ca

http://pcsar.webhop.org

On behalf of the Board of Directors and Pincher Creek Search and Rescue Membership, I want to offer my sincere condolences for the loss of Ian Adair. We know he held a special place in the hearts of those who knew him.

Thank you for your generous donation in his memory to our organization. These funds will go towards supporting and expanding our Technical Rescue & Training Programs.

With my heartfelt thanks,

Nicholas Morantz,

President

Pincher Creek Search and Rescue Society